
FUTURE PROOFING YOUR 

 FAMILY GRAZING BUSINESS 

A two-part series on preparing your business  

for success now and into the future. 
 

26th & 27th February 2025 

Townsville Yacht Club 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 Tickets available for Part 2 now 

 
Contact bec.clapperton@daf.qld.gov.au or carleigh.drew@nqdrytropics.com.au 

for more information. 

 

The GRASS Program is funded through the Queensland Government's Queensland Reef Water Quality Program and 
is delivered by NQ Dry Tropics and the Department Primary Industries (DPI). The Reef Grazing Extension Services 

project is funded through the Queensland Government’s Reef Water Quality Program and delivered by DPI. 

Part 2: Communication considerations  

for family businesses 

With Jill Rigney, The Right Mind 
 

Topics covered: 

- How to separate business and family  

- Understanding family dynamics  

- How to run family meetings  

- Tips to be a more effective communicator  

 

 

REGISTER HERE 
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https://www.trybooking.com/events/landing/1292920

